EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Fwd: Please Deny The Sierra Disposal Rate Increase.
2 messages

The BOSFOUR <bosfour@edcgov.us> Tue, Dec 3, 2013 at 11:12 AM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

---------- Forwarded message --—---—---—

From: Paul Bado <paul.bado@icloud.com>

Date: Tue, Dec 3, 2013 at 11:07 AM

Subject: Please Deny The Sierra Disposal Rate Increase.

To: "bosone@edcgov.us" <bosone@edcgov.us>, "bostwo@edcgov.us" <bostwo@edcgov.us>,
"bosthree@edcgov.us" <bosthree@edcgov.us>, "bosfour@edcgov.us" <bosfour@edcgov.us>,
bosfive@edcgov.us

El Dorado County Board of Supeniisors, | urge you to vote no on any rate increase that will be brought forward to
you for your approval on the December 10th Board meeting. Every year now Sierra Disposal senice increases our
rates and the BOS approves their increase. This company does not provide us with garbage or recycle cans like
the other companies in this county do. We must provide our own can and put our recycle waste in a blue garbage
bag that they provide. Fuel rates have actually gone down, so | question their need to raise our rates again? If
these garbage rates keep going up, more and more people will do without. This will cause health and safety
issues along with negative environmental issues in this county. Please vote no on this rate increase. Thank you.

Paul Bado
Garden Valley
530-303-7009

NOTICE: This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain
confidential information, and are intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

Any retransmission, dissemination or other use of the
information by persons other than the intended recipient or
entity is prohibited.

If you receive this e-mail in error please contact the sender by
return e-mail and delete the material from your system.

Thank you.

The BOSONE <bosone@edcgov.us> Tue, Dec 3, 2013 at 12:05 PM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>
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Cindy Munt

Assistant to Supervisor Ron Mikulaco, Dist 1
Board of Supervisors, County of El Dorado
Phone: (530) 621-5650
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